
Victoria All Fun Slow Pitch – Tournament Planning 
Monday, June 20, 2022, 9:00pm, via Zoom 

 
Attendees:  Neal Johnson, Janet Fraser, Karen Hoban, Michelle Izuka, Fay Cahoon, Terry Whitney 

1. Info out to teams 

• Need to know by June 30 which teams are in or out of the year end tournament 

• Will send out schedules July 9 

• May only have two divisions if there are only 10/14 teams participating 
 
2.  End date for divisions 

• Week 12 will be the last week to count in the standings (week of July 4) 

• We will still play Week 13 (week of July 11) 
 
3. Fields 

• May only book two fields if there are only 10/14 teams participating 
 
4. Toilets 

• Many toilets are already booked – Fay has two, will try for one more if we have 3 fields 
 
5. Garbage & Recycling 

• Myra Mad Dogs will take care of this 
 
6.  Food/concession 

• We will not try to get food provided – it has not been good business in the past  
 
7. Timers, bags, laminated rules 

• Janet has the timers. Fay has the bullhorn 

• We still have laminated rules 
 
8. Funds 

a) Balls – there are still 6 balls to buy for league play, plus balls for the tournament.  
b) 50-50  - yes we will do the 50-50; revenues may be down if there are less teams 
c) Prizes –  each team needs to get their prizes to Fay by July 9 so she has time to follow up and to do up 

the 50-50 signs 
d) most fun – yes, $100 prize & top picks for next year’s schedule 
e) Other prizes - we will do 5 $100 prizes to help get people excited about playing & coming to the 

tourney 
 
9.  Umpires for final games 

• Yes we will have impartial judges – will do this on the spot by approaching people 
 
10.  Trophies, prizes, wrap up 

• Fay has the trophies in her basement 

• Will only bring the  # of trophies we have divisions for 
 


